
 

 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office 

4820 She-Nah-Num Dr. S.E. 

Olympia, WA  98513 

(360) 456-5221 

 
May 31, 2022 
 
To:   Chris Beale, Senior Planner 

City of Puyallup 
Planning Division 
333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371 
 

Re:  Project #PLPSP20220054 
 
The Nisqually Indian Tribe’s THPO has reviewed the notice of application and 
supplemental materials that you provided for the above-named project and 
requests that a cultural resources survey be required as a condition of 
permitting. Please keep us informed if there are any Inadvertent Discoveries of 
Archaeological Resources/Human Burials. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Beach, THPO 
Nisqually Indian Tribe 
360-456-5221 ext 1277 
 
 
 
cc: Annette Bullchild, Director, Nisqually Indian Tribe 
   


